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Basketball Years 3-4 (Semester 2, 2025) 

 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

Registrations for are now open for Year 3 & 4 Basketball for Semester 2 (Terms 3 & 4). 

Game Day:  Tuesday 

Game Location: Various venues: 

• Eventfinda Stadium (North Shore Events Centre) 

• AUT 

• The Y (YMCA) 

• Rosmini College 

• The SWISH Factory (Possibly) 

Game Times:  Vary from 3.45pm onwards  

Game Dates:  Tuesday 12th August – 16th September 

Tuesday 7th October – 18th November 

Training Times: Every Thursday 4.15pm – 5.15pm – School Arena 

Uniforms:  Pinehurst Basketball Singlet (Hired) with PE shorts, sports/basketball shoes 

   Mouthguard – compulsory 

Manager: A Parent Manager may be required for 2025. Please indicate on the registration 
form if you can assist in this capacity 

Transport: Transport to and from games is the responsibility of the parent/caregiver for this 
after school activity. 

Cost: $280 per player (includes league and membership fees, coaching fees and singlet 
hire for Semester 2) 

Trials: Trials will be held on Thursday 31st July – no parents allowed 

Registration: Registrations will open at 6pm on Monday 9th June and close at 12pm Thursday 
26th June. Spaces are limited.  

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players and team/s to the event/sport and 
therefore must honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this 
would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst 
School will under no circumstances provide a refund after the registration closing date. 
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Kind Regards,  

Stacey McIntosh  

TIC Basketball Year 1-6 

stacey.mcintosh@pinehurst.school.nz        
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